
August 31, 2022

Katie Ryan
MuckRock News
DPT MR 129620
263 Huntington Ave
Boston, MA 02115

RE: Full Case Documentation and Autopsy Report for Steven Ellison

Ms. Ryan:

Our office is in receipt of your email dated August 31, 2022, regarding a follow up to your Maryland Public
Information Act (MPIA) request dated June 3, 2022. As you can see from the attached documents, we
responded to your request on June 17, 2022, and found no records relating to the death of Steven Ellison.

You may challenge any part of this response to your request by filing an action in the appropriate court of law
pursuant to MPIA § 4-362.

If you have any further questions, please contact Amanda Kushner at sakush21@aacounty.org.

Sincerely,

Amanda Kushner
Law Clerk
State’s Attorney’s Office for Anne
Arundel County


